

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

17<sup>th</sup> April 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 6 Bromborough Bible Exhibition Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> May 2019

As part of our RE curriculum and as part of the Year 6's current topic, we have invited Bromborough Bible Exhibition to deliver a talk to the children on Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> May 2019 on the Christian faith. Should you not wish your child to take part in this session please inform the school office by 9am on Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> May.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







